
Safeguarding 
Information
for Students
As a child at Isca Academy, you have the right to be safe, 

both inside and outside of school.

These are the adults you should speak with if you hear or see something
that causes you concern, including how adults conduct themselves.  

You can also talk to any member of staff who wears a pink lanyard, as
they are part of our wider safeguarding team at Isca.

Vicki Joyce
Headteacher

James Bass
Deputy
Headteacher

Alicia Ranson
Designated
Deputy 
Safeguarding
 Lead

Cameron Hutter
Deputy
Safeguarding
Officer

Other ways to report a concern:
~ Scan the QR Code

~ Visit our website and find the
form under Student

Support/Safeguarding

If you need
additional

information or help,
please visit our

Reception Team


